
 
 

 
 

E-Communication 
 January 2, 2025 
  
MSL/SEC/SE/2024-25 
  
National Stock Exchange of India Limited  
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block-G,  
Bandra - Kurla Complex  
Bandra (E), Mumbai-400051 
  
Stock Code: MAHSEAMLES 
  
Sub: Reply to the clarification sought by the Stock Exchange with reference to the significant 
increase in the volume of the security of the Company across exchanges, in the recent past 
  
Ref. No.: NSE/CM/Surveillance/15133 dated January  1, 2025 
  
Dear Sir, 
  
This is with reference to the captioned subject and your email seeking clarification from the 
Company regarding significant increase in the volume of the security of the Company across 
exchanges, in the recent past.  
 

In response to the clarification sought, please note that all material information has been duly 
informed by the Company to the Stock Exchanges in compliance with SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, as amended from time to time. There is no other 
development/information required to be disclosed to stock exchanges in compliance of Regulation 
30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
  
You are requested to kindly take the same on record. 
  
Thanking you, 
  
Yours faithfully,  
For Maharashtra Seamless Limited  
 

 
Ram Ji Nigam  
Company Secretary 
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